ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL

(Holy Ghost Fathers)

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp Rev. John Hague. Deacon e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Tel: 01629 640241 Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk

Last Sunday's collection: Envelopes £221.70 Loose Plate £70.01 Total £291.71

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m. Hassop/Bakewell on request.

Week commencing Sunday, 14th November 2010

Saturday	6.15 p.m.	Bakewell	Sam Burrell RIP	Mass of 33 rd Sunday
Sunday	10.00 a.m.	Hassop	Parishioners	of the Year
Monday	9.30 a.m.	Hassop	S V P Intention	St Albert the Great
Tuesday	9.30 a.m.	Bakewell	P. Stott Intention	St Margaret of Scotland
Wednesday	11.00 a.m.	Hassop	Funeral Mass of Mary Sheldon RIP	
Thursday	9.30 a.m.	Bakewell	Comr	nunion Service
Friday	9.30 a.m.	Hassop	Comr	nunion Service
Saturday	6.15 p.m.	Bakewell	Parishioners	Christ the Vina
Sunday	10.00 a.m.	Hassop	Jacobo Medin RIP	Christ the King

Ministries weekend of 20th/21st

	Bakewell	Hassop			
Eucharistic	N. Harney	M. Etchells			
Ministers	P. Peel	B. Cain			
Readers	D. Wilson	C. Allsop			
	H. Hoare	G. Smith			
Welcomers	M. Hutchinson	D. Jewitt, V. Hope			
Flowers	M. Trend				
Counters	This week: TJB	Next week: AKS			

Eternal rest grant unto them, Lord Let perpetual light shine upon them ... At the going down of the sun and in the morning, we will remember them.

At the end of Mass we shall have the Act of Homage to honour the memory of all who have given their lives in war or who have been victims of war and violence.

Diary of the month:

17-19th CSSp Provincial Council meeting

18th Deanery Meeting

21st Feast of Christ the King & National Youth Day Prisoners' Sunday: we pray for them and their families.

22nd R.E. group meets in presbytery at 5.15pm

24th Liturgy meeting in presbytery at 7.30pm

25th PPC meets in presbytery at 7.30pm

26th Unveiling of new crib in Bakewell at 11.00am.

27th Parish Christmas Fayre in Bakewell Town Hall from midday to about 3pm.

27-28th First weekend in Advent

Next Saturday morning we have the November Mass for the deceased of the parish and our families. The Mass is at 11.00am. We think particularly of families who have lost some members in recent times but the Remembrance Mass **A third parish retreat at Ampleforth** is planned for been contacted by letter.

A talk by Prof. Edward Hulmes on Wednesday, 8th December 2010 at 7.30pm in the presbytery on 'Cardinal Newman and the Education of the Laity'. Please note it!

Fridays in Advent: it is proposed that we have soup and a roll after the 11.30a.m Mass at Hassop during Advent. Would anyone willing to provide the soup please contact Fr Hugh or Juliet Peel (01629 640324

Lent House Groups in Bakewell: Would anyone living in Bakewell be wiling to host a Lent house group one evening a week during Lent? This would not mean that you had to lead the group! Please contact Fr Hugh, Deacon John or Juliet Peel (01629 640324).

Christmas cards are still available. The cards are in bundles of 5 and sell at £2.00 per bundle or 40p each.

Christmas Fayre Needs cakes, preserves, bric-à-brac, toy stall items, bottles for tombola stall, Christmas goodies, books, jewellery, etc. The Parish Social Committee will help with advice if needed. Please let the Committee know if you are willing to help with any of the above items. Some raffle tickets remain in both churches: please take some if you have not already done so and many thanks to those Parishioners who have already contributed to the stalls and given the prizes.

Mary Sheldon, who lived in the parish for many years, passed away last Saturday evening. We offer all our sympathy and prayers to Mary's sons and family. Her funeral Mass will take place next Wednesday morning at 11.00am followed by burial in St Anne's Baslow.

Flower Rotas have been planned by Liz Marsh for Hassop & Mary Pickard for Bakewell. At present we have 3 Parishioners for the Hassop rota and 9 for Bakewell. Liz Marsh would like to have a few helpers for Hassop so, if you can help, please inform Liz. Thanks to all who help. Mary, Liz and Fr Hugh have met and arranged a budget.

Money matters: Those who use the parish Gift Aid scheme will be pleased to know that we have benefited to the tune of £2,983.52p recently. This is certainly a great help to the parish especially in winter! You can make arrangements about Gift Aiding at any time of the year so, please, do ask Tony Byrne or Gerry Smith.

<u>Traidcraft Choco-Coffee Morning</u> takes place next Thursday 18th 9.30 till 12.00noon in Gt Longstone village hall. Traidcraft goods available, free tasting of some quality chocolate: admission £1 includes coffee.

is open to all who would like to come. Some of you have 2011. It has been suggested that we go over a weekend which would enable some parishioners to come who were not able to come before. Those whose memories of retreats are of two days silence interspersed with talks should know that at Ampleforth we have found there has been a good balance between talks and discussion, quiet times and sociable times plus prayer and liturgy in the Abbey Church. Ampleforth could fit us in from 24th-26th June. If you are interested, please contact Peter Peel (01629 640324).

> **<u>Sick and Housebound:</u>** In prayer we remember Anthony Culshaw, Mary Lee, Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Mary Sheldon, Joe Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael and Shirley Plant. We also remember some friends who are very ill at present.

Anniversaries: – We remember Dorothy Dale, Jack & Peggy Lowes, Donal Storrs Fox and Peter Gould.